
NORTHWEST EMC, INC. 
22975 NW Evergreen Parkway, Suite 400 
Hillsboro, OR  97124 
 
 
 
October 18, 2006 
 
 
 
Dear Application Examiner: 
 
A problem was identified with the 802.11 technical report for FCCID: EHADHIB. 
The Output Power (for the 802.11 bg portion) should be 0.175W, but the grant 
currently shows 0.192W. 
 
We would like to submit a revised test report to supersede the current report on 
file. 
 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
Northwest EMC, Inc.   
 
 


